
STEM Gives is the PTO annual fundraiser. Our goal is $35,000.
We have raised $12,525

All donors receive a STEM Strong 
tshirt. 

All funds support teacher grants, 
community events, and staff
staff appreciation efforts. 

STEM Gives campaign ends, but 
you can continue to give. 

STEM PTO

Newsletter

Upcoming Events

stemk12.org/stemgives/

Weekly PTO Newsletter

Week

24

Support PTO/Support

Teachers

 Feb 3 Elementary Sweetheart

Dance (with

parents/guardians)

 Jan 25 Connections Coffee at

Center for Strength

7:45am-9



Coming Up:

Elementary Dance
Feb 3rd 6-8pm - NOT A DROP OFF EVENT



Thank YOU!



STEM PTO does not require dues. The PTO is a part of the Douglas

County Foundation. We are funded through the STEM Gives


Campaign.
 

 

Who is the PTO?
The PTO is you!

 Email pto@stemk12.org to find out how to get

involved. 



#IgniteTheSpark





